
Construction Notice of Commencement
Doug Ford Drive Right Turn Lane & Acceleration Lane Project

Project Overview

Resident Information

Escambia County’s Engineering Division will soon begin installation of a right turn 
lane on Doug Ford Drive and acceleration lane on Sorrento Road in District 2.  
Construction is expected to take place from September 2016 through March 2017, 
pending contractor availability and weather conditions.

Project Coordinator: Liz Bush
(850) 595-3450 or (850) 554-3063
Media Calls: (850) 595-3476

More information on this  
and other projects available at:

myescambia.com/projects

•	 This project is funded by Local Option Sales 
Tax III at an estimated cost of $257,000.

•	 The contractor, Panhandle Grading and 
Paving, will install the turn lane and 
acceleration lane within the existing road 
rights of way. 

•	 Construction is scheduled to take place 
during the hours of 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Monday through Saturday. 

•	 To reduce traffic congestion, night 
construction will be implemented for the 
replacement of a storm sewer pipe crossing 
Doug Ford Road.

•	 Sorrento Road will require traffic lane 
shifts, but will not be closed. 

•	 Doug Ford Road will have at least one lane 
open at all times.

•	 Improvement areas may be temporarily 
disturbed, but will be returned to their 
previous state.

•	 Every effort will be made by the contractor to 
minimize inconveniences to area residents.

•	 An Escambia County inspector will monitor 
the construction areas daily.
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